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SUBMISSION PAPPLEWICK NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING (GENERAL) REGULATIONS 2012 
SUBMISSION OF NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN PROPOSAL 

REGULATION 16 NOTIFICATION  
 

Papplewick Parish Council has submitted a Neighbourhood Plan proposal under Regulation 

15(1) of the Town and Country Planning Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012. 

The Neighbourhood Plan has been prepared by a Working Group made up of Parish 

Councillors and local residents and sets out the vision, objectives and policies to ensure that 

the Parish of Papplewick maintains it uniqueness over the period 2017 to 2028.  If the Plan is 

adopted by means of a parish referendum it will become part of the development plan used for 

determining planning applications in Papplewick until 2028. 

Gedling Borough Council is required to publicise the proposed Neighbourhood Plan.  The 

Submission Neighbourhood Plan (and supporting documents) can be viewed online or 

inspected at the following locations (during normal opening hours): 

 Online: www.consultplanningpolicy.gedling.gov.uk 

 At: Gedling Borough Council, Civic Centre, Arnold, NG5 6LU between 9am–5pm (Mon-
Thurs) and 9am-4.30pm (Fri). 

 At: Papplewick & Linby Village Hall, Linby Lane, Papplewick, NG15 8FB (access by 
appointment) 

 At: The Griffins Head, 123 Moor Road, Papplewick, NG15 8EN between 12noon-11pm 

(Mon-Thurs), 12noon-Midnight (Fri-Sat), 12noon-10.30pm (Sun) 

 At Hucknall Library, South Street, Hucknall, NG15 7BS between 8.30am-6pm (Mon, 

Thurs and Fri), 8.30am-7pm (Tue), 9am-4pm (Sat). 

To comment on the Neighbourhood Plan (and supporting documents) the response form can 
be completed directly online: www.consultplanningpolicy.gedling.gov.uk. Alternatively a 
response form can be downloaded from this link and submitted via post or e-mail. For those 
with no access to the internet, paper copies can be collected from the above locations. 
Completed questionnaires can be sent to Planning Policy, Gedling Borough Council, Civic 
Centre, Arnot Hill Park, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 6LU or by e-mail to 
planningpolicy@gedling.gov.uk. The consultation will commence on 19 February 2018 for six 
weeks until 5pm on Friday 6 April 2018, by which time all representations must be received. 
 
Any representations made may include a request to be notified of Gedling Borough Council’s 
decision to ‘make’ the Papplewick Neighbourhood Plan, following independent Examination 
and a parish referendum. 
 
Following the consultation all representations received along with the Submission Papplewick 
Neighbourhood Plan (and supporting documents) will be forwarded to an independent 
Examiner who will recommend whether or not the Plan should proceed to parish referendum. 
 
For further information on the consultation, please contact the Planning Policy team by 

telephone on 0115 901 3733 or by e-mailing planningpolicy@gedling.gov.uk. 
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